

Matthew Keegan Superintendent, Norwell Public Schools matthew.keegan@norwellschools.org



Norwell Public Schools • 322 Main Street • Norwell, MA 02061 • v:781.659.8800 • f:781.659.8805 • norwellschools.org

January 2, 2021

Dear Families, Students, and Staff,

In coordination with the school administration, School Committee, and the Norwell Board of Health, the High School Mask Requirement will be reinstated for students, staff, and visitors on January 3, 2022 until at least Tuesday, January 18, 2022.

Our overall goal has been to keep schools open and provide in-person learning. The current spike in positive cases, the new isolation and quarantine guidelines, and the time needed to accurately process the new cases after vacation are all factors causing the need to temporarily reinstate the mask requirement at the High School.

We will continue to monitor and assess cases over the next two weeks and provide updates as needed.

Sincerely,

Matthew A. Keegan

Superintendent of Schools